FROM: Betty Lise Anderson [anderson@ece.osu.edu]
SENT: Wed 1/14/2009 11:31 AM
RE: Concurrence request for Math 615, 616 & 617
Dear Dr. Severtis, 

The Department of Electrical and Computer Engineering Curriculum Committee met this morning to discuss Math's proposed sequence MAth 615, 616, and 617 in Applied Differential Equations. We did feel the concurrence request was relevant to our department and appreciated the chance to review it. 

ECE concurs with your course proposal. There is only a slight overlap (a week or so, general linear systems), which is not a problem.

Betty Lise Anderson

Department of Electrical and Computer Engineering

The Ohio State University

205 Dreese Lab 2015 Neil Ave

Columbus OH 43210

anderson@ece.osu.edu
http://www.ece.osu.edu/~anderson/
